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DeWayne Feasel  
Dewayne Lloyd Feasel, 78, passed away peacefully at home early on the 
morning of Saturday, Jan. 30, 2010 in Carlsbad, Calif., surrounded by his 
wife and children.  
He was born n March 21, 1931 in Concordia, Kansas and was preceded in 
death by his parents Earl and Irene Feasel; bothers Eugene and Robert; and 
sister, Eleanor. Sisters, Neva Jean Clarke of Oklahoma and Velma Mae 
Nuzem of Iowa, survive him.  
DeWayne was the husband of Patricia for 54 years. He was the beloved 
father of, daughter, Linda Lea Feasel Slayton and her husband, John of 
Lakewood, Calif.; sons, Gregory Duane Feasel and wife, Lynn of Colorado 
and Grant Earl Feasel and wife, Cyndy of Texas. His five grandchildren 

were the center of his life, Sean, Sarah, and Spencer Feasel of Texas, Zoie Feasel of Colorado, 
and Shawn Slayton of California.  
He graduated from Barstow High School, Class of 1949; member of the U.S. Marine Corps 
during the Korean War. He worked for the Santa Fe Railroad and was a member of the IBEW; 
worked at the USMC Nebo Base, and Goldstone Tracking Station. He was Director of 
Maintenance, Operations, Transportation, and Safety for Barstow Unified School District, and 
Director of Facilities for Carlsbad Unified School District.  
He received Honorary Life Membership in the Henderson Elementary School PTA; was Cub 
Master for Pack 166; Assistant District Commissioner for the local Boy Scouts of America; 
manager of West Barstow Little League Fireman Tigers; Athletic Director for Barstow Youth 
Football and President of Barstow High School Booster Club.  
He was an active member of the Church of Christ in Barstow and then in San Marcos, Calif., 
serving as a Deacon, Teacher and Elder.  
DeWayne's favorite past times included being with his family as often as possible, football 
games, baseball games, camping, and upon moving to the coast he learned how to surf in the 
ocean and play golf. He loved to travel, whether by car, flying, or taking cruises and was able to 
take many wonderful trips in this country and abroad.  
In lieu of flowers, memorial contributions may be made in DeWayne's name to the 'North Coast 
Solutions for Change" a homeless shelter that he was active in helping. Make your checks 
payable to the Palomar Church of Christ and note for North County Solutions for Change. Mail 
to P.O. Box 1473, San Marcos, Calif. 92079-1473.  
A celebration of his life will be at Mead Mortuary on Friday, Feb. 5, 2010 at 1 p.m. with 
interment to follow at Mt. View Memorial Park.  
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